
October 18, 1984 

Mr. Steve Rothblatt, Chief 
Air and Radiation Branch 
U.S. EPA, Region V 
230 South Dearborn Street 
Chicago, Illinois 60604 

fi/3VE 
Dear M~att: 

We have reviewed the draft delegation of authority for the NSPS and 
NESHAPS. Attached you will find our version of the delegation. There 
are two format changes in our revision of the delegations. 

First, the NSPS and NESHAPS are separated into two distinct delegations. 
We believe that this change allows for more efficient management of the 
two programs if each operates under individual delegations. Second, 
instead of a letter, the delegation is an independent document signed by 
the Regional Administrator. 

There are no other substantive changes in the draft provide to Ohio. If 
you have any questions on this matter, please contact Robert Hodanbosi 
at 614-466-6116. 

ely, 

V arles M. Taylor, Chief 
Division of Air Pollution Control 
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Attachments 

State of Ohio Environmental Protection Agency 
361 E. Broad St., Columbus, Ohio43216-1049, (614) 466-8565 
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